
 

Public Hearing Notice 

 

Township of Verona 

Essex County Community Development Block Grants (CDBG) Public Facilities and 

Improvements Program FY25 

 

The Township of Verona will conduct a Public Hearing for the 2025 Community Development 

Block Grant Program application. 

 

The Public Hearing will be held on Monday, December 16, at 7:00pm, located at Verona Town 

Hall- 600 Bloomfield Avenue, Verona, New Jersey. If unable to attend in person, the Township 

will also offer an online option via Zoom. The link to join via Zoom is located on the Town Council 

Calendar on the Township website. 

 

If awarded funding, the proposed project will make additional ADA compliant improvements at  

Everett Field, located in Verona, NJ 07044. The Township has made many improvements to the 

field in recent years, as this is a popular area for active and passive recreation, and therefore need 

accessible facilities. The proposed improvements will include continuation of walkways around 

the perimeter of the site, including grading and retaining walls to meet ADA compliance. The 

Township of Verona is excited for this opportunity to create additional inclusive and accessible 

improvements within the community.  
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